
Dr. '1111.111.ara. A. Longacre 
Archaeological F1.eld School 
Ctbecue, Arizona 
85902 

Dear Bill: 

Route 1, Box 39 
K1.mberly ,Idaho 
83341 

June 8,1968 

Sorry to be so long answering your letter of May 29th, 
but have had compl1.cations. Bill Mayer-Oaks came down from 
Manitoba complete wtth grad. students and we had a real bull 
session which kept me from my mail. 

Have written to Haury and told him I wtll leave here on 
Monday , June 10th and arrive in Tucson on the evening of the 
12th. Will visit with him for a couple of days, then take a 
day to "do" Nogales and then on to Grasshopper. Shou.ld be 
there the night of the 16th or the morning of the 17th . 

We will not need a movie projector, as I have not, as yet , 
received the film from Berkeley. Swanson plans to show my films 
made at ISU at the Great Ba.s1.n Conference tn August and hope you 
can attend for the showing. I am sure he would not p~rmit me 
to take them to Grasshopper . 

We are really looktng forward to our visit wtth you and 
the students and hope we have a real good session this year . 

See you soon. 

Yours very truly, 

Don a: . Crabtree 


